
From: April Laabs   
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 12:55 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Rate increase 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to ask that Excel holds a public hearing to determine whether Xcel energy has the 
right to make such an extreme price increase. With all the other bills going up, a nearly 18% 
price increase is insane. Feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
 
April Johannsen 

 
SF SD 57110 
 

 
 




